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Dear Oregon legislators if we are to pass this bill we would devastate our cattle 

industry and cause another panic for food and that is not what anyone wants. Dairies 

and feedlots are already struggling so I ask for common sense and realizing how this 

is not gonna benefit anyone thank you kindly  


